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The Central Committee of the Communist party of Malta sends fraternal greetings 
to the leadership and the delegates of the Communist Party of Greece 
participating in the 19th Congress of KKE. 
 
This congress is being held at a time when the capitalist crises has brought about 
new contradictions, and great suffering on the working population of Europe, 
especially the workers in Greece, of which KKE is well acquainted with, and has 
led a courageous struggle in defence of worker’s jobs and rights, and the struggle 
it has led, has been an inspiration to all workers all across Europe, who are also 
struggling against having to pay liabilities, for damages to the economic systems 
committed by bankers and other high finance operatives. 
 
Imperialist onslaught in wars of plunder continue.  Now on the US and NATO 
agenda, are Syria, Iran and the DPRK. Zionism continues to make mockery of UN 
resolutions. This scenario may well bring about worldwide conflagration. 
 
The Communist Party of Malta wishes the participants at this 19th Congress of 
the Communist Party of Greece good deliberations on the tasks set by the 
guide
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